
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

10 November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As you will be aware, we had an OFSTED inspection on Thursday and Friday of last week. Our last inspection was in 

2016, so we had been expecting this. We had a Section 8 Inspection for “Good and Outstanding Schools”. Please 

follow the link to understand more about the process of this inspection (CLICK HERE). 

We would like to thank everyone who contributed to the inspection. The number of families who responded to the 

parent and pupil survey was very high. The inspectors commented that it was a good response. We thank you for your 

honest and candid views. Inspectors spent a lot of time talking to pupils – in both formal and informal settings. They 

spoke to pupils (whom they had chosen) as part of focus groups, in the lessons they visited, at break times and at 

lunchtimes. Inspectors shared that the pupils were a credit to themselves, their families and school. 

Publication of the Report 

The report will be published on the OFSTED website (we will send Parents an individual copy), 38 working days after 

the inspection. This is a standard timeline for all schools. Schools are not allowed to share any details about the 

inspection until after the report is published. 

Once again, thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr. D. Airey 

Headteacher 

 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Dayspring Trust 

 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745     Fax: 0191 523 9775 

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk     Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons) 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.) 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/section-8-school-inspection-handbook-eif/school-inspection-handbook-section-8#section-8-inspections-of-good-and-outstanding-schools

